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Emergency Support Services for Residents at 240 Island Highway West 
 
Last evening, the Parksville Volunteer Fire Department responded to a major fire at the Ocean Terrace 
apartment building at 240 Island Highway West. All residents were evacuated safely and through the 
Oceanside Emergency Support Services, evacuees were provided with services if needed.  
 
The Oceanside Emergency Support Services office is located at 132 Jensen Avenue East. If you have been 
displaced or know someone who has been displaced as a result of the fire at 240 Island Highway West, please 
come to the ESS office.  
 
Please note the ESS office is located at 132 Jensen Avenue East at the opposite end of the Parksville 
Community and Conference Centre building.  
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Chris James, Emergency Management Oceanside Coordinator 250 937-0448 
Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications   250 954-3073; 250 248-0846 
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